
 

January, 2024 

Important Dates: 
 
January: 
 
8 – Last night to order pizza 
15 – First pizza Monday 
25 – FULL MOON ꩠꨶꩢꩣꩤꩡ 
 
Music Teacher 
 
We are pleased to let you know that we have secured a Music Teacher for the remainder of the year. Her name 
is Katharine McDow, and she will be starting at our school this week. 
 
Pizza Mondays 
 
We are taking online orders for 6 inch individual pizzas that will be delivered to the school for your child’s 
lunch. The pizzas will be cheese or pepperoni/cheese and will be sold for $3.25 per individually boxed pizza.  7 
pizzas will cost $22.75. Please go online and choose between CHEESE or CHEESE AND PEPPERONI.   

We are asking parents to sign up for School Cash Online and make their order and payment that way.  We will 
not be accepting any cash or cheques.  Please place your orders before Tuesday, January 9th.  We will be 
pulling the data on this date and placing our orders. Pizza Monday will start on January 15th.  This will 
be every Monday until March Break excluding Monday, February 19th (Heritage Day). 

Dressing for the Weather 

As the temperatures start to drop over the next few months, please make sure your children come to school 
with warm jackets, boots, mittens and hats.  It doesn’t hurt to pack a pair of dry socks in their bag as well.   

Home and School 

Home & School would like to thank everyone who sent in donations for the Gift Mart and for those who 
volunteered their time. We had such a great day, as we do every year, and hope everyone loved the gifts from 
the special kiddos in their lives! We sure did love seeing how much pride and joy they took into making their 
selections. Home & School is looking forward to putting together another event in the next couple of months, 
before getting to work on our biggest event of the year, the Spring Fair! 


